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Ysgol Gynradd Gatholig St Anthony 

St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School 

Newyddlen Tymor y Gwanwyn– Mai 20 2022 

Newsletter – Spring Term – 20th May 2022 

Email:  samail@hwbcymru.net 

 Website address: www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk 

OWN CLOTHES DAY NEXT FRIDAY.   We are inviting the children to wear Red, 

White and Blue next Friday 27th May. We are asking for a  £1.00 donation 

towards some new concrete flags for our sheds to live on. We have had a few 

donated to us but we need some more. On that note, thank you very much to the 

parents who bought us some. 

 

JUBILEE PICNIC LUNCH FRIDAY 27TH MAY – Nursery are welcome to stay for the 

picnic lunch. Please let the school office or class teacher know that you will be 

staying so we can add your child to the school gateway lunch system for paying. 

The nursery children can be collected from the front door at 12.15 on that day.  

 

 

 

 

 

FANTASTIC NEWS!! – From September we can now offer WRAP AROUND 

CARE for nursery pupils, meaning all nursery pupils can be looked after 

in school until 5.30pm. Please spread the word. We have spaces 

available throughout the school.  
 

RECEPTION 2022 – If you know of anyone who wants to join our new Reception 

for September 2022 please ask them to contact the school office for an  

application form. 

NURSERY 2022 - If you know of any children that will be 3 years of age by  

the end of August 2021 and are interested in coming to our school nursery then 

please direct them to the office here at St Anthony’s for an application form. 
  

 

SPORTS DAY 2022 – Will be the morning of June 13th weather permitting. With 

the reserve date being 27th June. More details to follow.  
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JUNIOR PARENTS – in currents years 3,4 and 5. Please  

Robin Wood Activity Centre residential trip. An exciting opportunity for our 

pupils. Please return reply slips back to the school office as soon as possible  

The dates of the trip will be April 17th to April 19th 2023 the cost of the trip will 

be approximately £225. per child, this will include accommodation, food, 

transport and activities. After the initial deposit is paid and to help parents, we 

plan to set up a payment by instalments system remaining balance.  

More information about Robinwood can be found by clicking the attached link;  

https://www.robinwood.co.uk/activity_centers/cross-lanes/ 

 

SUNNY DAYS – Please could children bring a cap to school on sunny days 

to protect them from the summer sun when playing outside.  Please apply 

sun cream in the morning if it looks like it’s going to be a hot day 

We also ask that all pupils make sure they have their own Water bottle in school 

and can parents make sure that all their child’s belongings are clearly labelled. 

Children are removing jumpers/cardigans etc, it is becoming increasingly 

difficult to match them to the owner. Please also make sure your child’s PE kits 

are in school, Thank you. 

 

GENTLE REMINDERS 

• Snack - Please remember to send in your child’s snack money (Foundation 

Phase). Thank you to all those who are sending in snack money each week.  

• Fruit Club - for juniors runs every day before breaktime for the 

pupils to buy a healthy snack. Please send in 20p per day or £1.00 

per week if your child wishes to buy a piece of fruit. We have apples, 

bananas, oranges, pears and raisins.  

• Swimming – Mrs Drews class Tuesday afternoon. £3.50 (Payments online) 

Please remember swimming kits. 

 

INTERNET SAFETY – We have been made aware this week of some unsuitable 

internet use. We would like to remind our pupils that it is very important to stay 

safe online and to be kind to others. Mums and Dads please see link below which 

has a useful guide on chatting with your children about internet safety. 

HTTPS://SAFERINTERNET.ORG.UK/GUIDE-AND-RESOURCE/PARENTS-AND-CARERS 

 

https://www.robinwood.co.uk/activity_centers/cross-lanes/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers
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Children do fall out from time to time and on occasion children can be unkind. 

However, please can we respectfully ask parents not to approach other parents 

over falling outs etc. Please get in touch with us at school straight away if there 

are any issues and we can with them accordingly.   

 

 

School Dinners are £2.50 per day, 

(£12.50 per week.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you think you may be entitled to free school meals please follow the link for 

more information.  https://www.flintshire.gov.uk/en/Resident/Council-Tax-and-

Benefits-and-Grants/Free-School-Meals-and-Uniform-Grants.aspx 

 

Week 2 Menu  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Oven Baked 

Sausage  

or 

 Oven baked fish 

fillet with mash 

and beans 

Sweet and Sour 

Chicken strips 

served in a sweet 

tangy sauce with 

rice. 

Or Chilli non Carni 

(Vegetarian mince 

chilli) served with 

vegetable rice. 

Roast dinner 

Or  

veggie roast 

dinner 

Oven baked chicken 

nuggets  

or  

Big (vegan) burger 

in a bun with chips 

and veg sticks. 

 

 

Queens 

Platinum 

Jubilee Picnic 

lunch 

 

Raspberry 

crumble + cream 

Chocolate sponge 

with Chocolate 

custard 

Fruit 

flapjack 

Fresh fruit and 

yoghurt 

Baked biscuit 

Fruit and water made available daily. 

A choice of sandwiches and Jacket potatoes with a choice of fillings are also available daily. 
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https://www.flintshire.gov.uk/en/Resident/Council-Tax-and-Benefits-and-Grants/Free-School-Meals-and-Uniform-Grants.aspx

